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August 11, 2020 

 

Dear Bladensburg High School Staff and Community: 

 

I am excited to introduce Mrs. Lisa Faulkner-Jones as the acting principal of Bladensburg 

High School. Mrs. Faulkner-Jones joins Bladensburg High School after serving as an 

assistant principal at Central High School the past three years. Prior to this, Mrs. Faulkner-

Jones served as an assistant principal for nine years in the District of Columbia Public 

Schools; she is a former Speech Language Pathologist and taught English/Language 

Arts. She has developed special education programming in multiple districts and 

supported academic growth through her transformational leadership.  She brings a wealth 

of knowledge and experience and looks forward to building relationships with students, 

staff, and the community. 

 

I will be working with Mrs. Faulkner-Jones to schedule several introductory meetings with 

school staff and the school community. Due to our current climate, these meetings will 

occur virtually. In the interim, Mrs. Faulkner-Jones will be sending a letter of introduction. 

I would like to thank the members of the Community Panel for their engagement in the 

selection process. Your commitment and support of Bladensburg High School is 

appreciated. 

 

Please anticipate additional correspondence advising of the introductory meetings. I look 

forward to working with you all during the transition process.  

 

      Respectfully,  

       

      Charoscar Coleman, 
      Area III Instructional Director 
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